
Every project, every 
department has to have a 
trouble shooter. 
That’s one of the duties of 
Rob Pemberton who works 
in the City of Lake Ozark 
Sewer Department. There 
are pump stations to monitor 
and grinder pumps; there 
are problem areas that need 
attention.

Rob has been with the city 
two years after working for 
Adient in Eldon and Carl’s 
Supermarket right out of 
high school. 
He is a graduate of Iberia 
High School and now lives in 
Rocky Mount.
Rob enjoys fishing and being 
in the outdoors.
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